
From: Michael Whipple <michaelwhipple2022@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, July 27, 2025 10:12 AM 
To: Stowe, Angel <Angel.Stowe@marionfl.org> 
Cc: Jacobson, Zachery <Zachery.Jacobson@marionfl.org> 
Subject: Re: Pine Run Advisory Board resignation 
 
CAUTION: THIS MESSAGE IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links, open attachments, or share 
any information unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report suspicious 
emails using the "Phish Alert" button in Outlook or contact the Helpdesk. 
 
Angel,  
   Due to the facts that I discussed with you I see no other options but to resign from 
the board. I'm very sorry for this but this is what's best. 
Effective July 28th 2025 I Michael Whipple resigned from the MSTU board. Again, I'm very 
sorry. 
 
Regards, 
Michael Whipple 
 
 
On Thu, Jul 24, 2025 at 4:07 PM Stowe, Angel <Angel.Stowe@marionfl.org> wrote: 
 
Good Afternoon Mr. Whipple,  
  
It is my understanding, after a verbal conversation on June 20th, that you would like to resign 
from the Pine Run advisory board effective immediately.  
I still require a letter of resignation from you to complete the process.  
  
Please respond to this email with a status on if you would like to remain on the board or 
resign.  
The email will serve as the letter of resignation.  
  
Thank you, 
 
  

 

Angel Stowe 
Projects Coordinator 
Municipal Services 
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